DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL SERVICES

CHILDREN'S DIVISION

P.O. BOX 88

JEFFERSON CITY, MISSOURI

October 27, 2006

TO: ALL CHILDREN'S DIVISION STAFF

FROM: JIM HARRISON, DEPUTY DIRECTOR

CHILDREN'S DIVISION

SUBJECT: Allen's Hope Inc.

13924 Tapestry Lane

PO Box 237

Waynesville MO 65583 Telephone: 573-774-6100 Contact: Jodi Nickerson

DVN:

The purpose of this E-mail memorandum is to advise staff that, effective immediately, admission into Allen's Hope Inc. is suspended pending the outcome of investigations underway. No placements are to be made until further notice.

Please feel free to contact Fred Proebsting, State Supervisor, Residential Program Unit, at (573) 751-4954 if you have any questions or comments regarding this matter.

JH:VW:ar